
 

 

March 16, 2015 

 

Public Safety Committee 
City Hall 
200 E Wells Street 
Milwaukee WI 53202 
 
Re:   TNR Pilot Program -File # 141680 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern 
 
I am writing to you all in support of continuing the TNR (Trap, Neuter, Release) Program in its current 
form.  I believe that the Department of Neighborhood Services is also in support of continuing the pilot 
program.   
 
I feel the need for the program to continue is great.  If the program can continue and more people 
come on board with TNR,  this will greatly help control the number of feral cats in my neighborhood 
which in turn will increase quality of life for residents  in my area. 
Thank you for your time .  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Karen Busch 
5901 N 70th Street 
Milwaukee WI 53218 


